
 

 

TOWN OF OCONOMOWOC 

PARK PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

  
 April 24, 2024 

 
Public Works Superintendent Sam Salzman called the meeting to order at 9:10 a.m.  Committee 
members present included Connie Cummings, Dan Napgezek, Town Board Supervisor VJ Scully, Town 
Board Supervisor Erik Mullet, and Police Chief Wraalstad. There were no members of the general public 
in attendance. 
 
Erik made the motion to approve minutes for March 20, 2024. Dan seconded. 
 
There were no public comments.  
 
The committee and Chief Wraalstad discussed possible rules and regulations of the Town parks. Chief 
Wraalstad gave input on sign designs and suggestions on information that should be on signs. 
 
There was discussion on names for the Community Center Park and Westshore Park.  
 
The committee discussed possible permeable parking for Westshore Park. The committee would like to 
see park benches, picnic tables, garbage receptacles and dog waste stations at Westshore Park.  Sam 
will work on getting prices for all these items and bring the information back to the committee.  
 
Considerable discussion regarding how to define park lot lines and how to define Town property from 
private property.  
 
The committee will take their recommendations to the Town Board on May 6th.  
 
All members agreed to have the next meeting at the wellhouse in Westshore Park on May 8, 2024, at 
9:00 am. 
 
Connie made the motion to adjourn at 10:14 am. VJ seconded.  
 

 
Respectfully submitted – 
Danielle Wraalstad  
Deputy Clerk/Treasurer 


